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The Roundtable

Because we value everyone that is
a part of our community, we

thought it best to hand our special
messages out to random

individuals who were simply in the
right place at the right time. We

wanted to show our appreciation
to all members of the community
including those who are not our

customers (yet!). 
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Some of the things we value
the most as community

bankers are our neighbors.
What better way to show

that than through the value
word of the month,

Generosity! 
Together, members of the
Roundtable handed out

flowers to random
individuals of our

communities the week of
Mother’s Day; with each

flower containing a positive,
uplifting message and
various cash surprises!

May was a
month of

Generosity.

Random People

Our random amount of various
cash surprises were accompanied
by uplifting and positive messages

for all to see. This was to
encourage positivity and spread
the happiness that we feel to be
apart of the love that is a home-

town. 

Positive Cash




